
Hello Nursery 

We hope that you have had a lovely half term break and a chance to 

catch up and revise some of the activities from the last few weeks. 

Now that some of the children are returning for two days a week and 

Fridays are now catch up and revision days, we will only be providing 

work that we can complete in class in the two days.  Therefore, we 

will be doing 1 letter sound and 1 maths activity a week.  This is an 

ideal opportunity to practise skills like putting jumpers, shoes and 

coats on and off independently, learning to zip up/button up coats 

ready for Reception classes in September. 

We will still be available for questions and updates on our nursery 

email but we will no longer be adding photos to the school website 

of home learning.  nursery@st-edmunds.richmond.sch.uk 

We are looking forward to seeing you next week.  

Have a lovely week. 

Mrs Preston, Mrs Clarke and Mrs Nutthall 

 

 

Activities for the week 

 

Phonics/Writing/Reading 

Phonic sound g    https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P2DdC5Q6D64&safe=active 

Look for all of the sounds that we have covered in reading books, 

which is the most popular sound? Can you count how many of each 

one you can find on a page? 

Practise writing your name and the sounds that we have taught so 

far, which ones can you do by yourself? 
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Maths 

Revise shape names: square, oblong, hexagon, oval, circle and 

triangles.  Have a look around the house, garden, shops, park etc to 

see if you can find these shapes.   

Practise colouring in the shape sheets remembering to say the shape 

names as you colour. 

 

Creative ideas 

 
 
Cornflour painting play. Another one for the kitchen or outside: mix 

cornflour with a little water and food colouring...add a few washable 

small toys and enjoy! 

     
Make marble maze/marble run out of toilets rolls or lego. 

 


